
Thank Our Governor and
Legislatures!

There have been some great
successes this budget session with
bills being passed in favor of
individuals with developmental
disabilities and the services they
need. This would not have been
possible without your continued
advocacy to our Governor and
Legislature.

To show our thanks, we'd love to
deliver some thank you notes to the
Governor and leadership of the

Legislature at a signing ceremony or similar event. These letters will be
handwritten with just a few sentences on them. They can be from staff, families,
and individuals served thanking them for what is important to them: stopping step
two of managed care, allocating some funding for the wait list, etc.

If you would like write a thank you note, please address it as "Dear Governor
Sununu and fellow policy makers". You can mail the letter to The Moore Center,
ATTN: Jillian Clemans at 195 McGregor Street, Suite 400, Manchester, NH
03102, or email it to jillian.clemans@moorecenter.org. Handwritten letters are
best, and if you have any pink paper to write it on, even better! However, if
typing/emailing the letter is your best option, please feel free to do so and we will
take care of printing it off to deliver with the rest of the notes.

If interested, please have these sent by Friday, June 15th.

Thank you!
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